
 

 

 
RL/SE/24-25/222 
February 19, 2025 
 

The Department of Corporate Services - CRD 
BSE Limited 
P.J. Towers, Dalal  Street 
Mumbai - 400 001                                            
Scrip Code: 500330 
 

 The National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor 
Bandra-Kurla Complex 
Bandra (East), Mumbai - 400 051                              
Symbol: RAYMOND  
 

Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Sub: Intimation of IT Security Incident 
 
This is to inform that a cyber security incident has occurred at the Company and it has impacted 
some of the IT assets which have been isolated. The incident has not impacted our core systems 
and operations. None of our customer operations and store operations have been affected and the 
same are up and running normally. 
 
We would like to assure you that the technical team of the Company along with a specialized team 
of cybersecurity experts and the management responded promptly and initiated necessary 
precautions and protocols to mitigate the impact of this incident. The Company is investigating 
the matter and appropriate containment and remediation actions are being taken in a controlled 
manner to address the incident. 
 
This is for your information and appropriate dissemination. 
 
Thanking you. 
 
Yours truly, 
For Raymond Limited 
 
 
 
Rakesh Darji 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 


		2025-02-19T12:56:30+0530
	Rakesh Muljibhai Darji




